

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

September 14, 2011

Re: Foundry United Methodist Church use of Stead Park for their annual picnic

To Whom It May Concern:

At its regular meeting on September 14, 2011, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With all Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (9-0).

Whereas, Foundry United Methodist Church is in the practice of using Stead Park for their annual picnics, and

Whereas, Foundry contributes to the upkeep and welfare of Stead Park

Be it resolved that ANC 2B support Foundry's request to use Stead for this expressed purpose on Sunday, October 2, 2011

I am the Commission's representative in this matter. You can reach me at will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William F. Stephens